

MEADGATE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Mascalls Way • Great Baddow • Chelmsford • Essex CM2 7NS
Tel: (01245) 259403 • Fax: (01245) 344297
E-mail: admin@meadgate.essex.sch.uk • Website: www.meadgateprimary.com
Executive Headteacher: Mr. J. J. Figg

Tuesday 30th January 2018

Dear Parents/Carers

Thank you to those parents who have signed up for 'Get in the Swim' swimming lessons. We are now in a position to send out further information.

The cost of £24 for the spring term and all future swimming lesson payments will be paid directly to 'Get in the Swim' and as we have stated in previous correspondence, swimming is an option for parents to choose. Lessons will last for forty minutes and will include changing time before and after the lesson. It is expected that lessons will be for ten children at a time. 'Get in the Swim' are providing qualified swimming teachers and lifeguards and we will be requiring a troop of parent helpers to assist the younger children get changed. If you are able to support with this for a two hour block please let the office know and we will arrange for enhanced DBS checks to take place.

Your child will require swimming costume/trunks and a towel. The school will be providing each child with a swimming hat and these will be arriving soon.

As we said in the autumn term we are extremely grateful to 'Get in the Swim' for not only providing the swimming lessons but more importantly providing the funds required to open the pool once again.

If you wish for your child to have swimming lessons and have not already notified us please ensure that you pay online by **Monday 5**th **February** and complete and return the slip below.

If you have any questions please ask your child's class teacher or the office staff.

Mr Joseph Figg

Many Thank

Executive Headteacher

I have paid £24 for my son/daughter		to swim during the second
half of the spring term. They are able to swim	m unaided.	
Signed	Date	·